
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Beginning in early 2023 

Enterprise Imaging 

will be phased in to replace the current 

Picture Archiving & Communication System (PACS) 

used to capture, manage and store medical images. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions? 

Email: EnterpriseImaging@nshealth.ca 

SCAN here to learn more 

about timelines, new features, 

resources & training.  

 

or visit: 

www.nshealth.ca/enterprise-imaging 
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